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REO Upcoming Calendar! 
 

4/17/16 – 9:30am – LITTLES PSR in Session (Fr. Garrity Center) 
4/18/16 – 6:45pm – PSR in Session (St. Mary School) 
4/20/16 – 6:30pm – Holy Eucharist Preparation Session  
  (St. Mary School Gym) 
4/23/16 – 9:00am – First Communion Retreat (Fr. Garrity Center) 
4/24/16 – 9:30am – LITTLES PSR in Session (Fr. Garrity Center)  
  LAST CLASS  
4/25/16 – 6:45pm – PSR in Session (St. Mary School) 
4/29/16 – 6:00pm – First Communion Practice (9:30 Mass Candidates) 
                7:00pm – First Communion Practice (11:30 Mass Candidates) 
5/01/16 – 9:30am – First Communion Mass 
              11:30am – First Communion Mass 
5/02/16 – 6:45pm – PSR in Session (St. Mary School) LAST CLASS 
5/09/16 – 6:45pm – PSR CLOSING MASS (St. Mary Church) 
                8:00pm – PSR End of Year Celebration (Fr. Garrity Center) 
 
 

First Sacraments  
 

It is very important for both our candidates and parents attend 
the remaining activities/meetings.  Please mark your calendars 
in bold letters for these final events! 
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday April 20 th at 
6:30pm  in the St. Mary’s School Gym.  The topic of the meeting 
will be Holy Eucharist Preparation.  Candidates and Parents are 
expected to attend this meeting.   
 
All Candidates are expected to attend a retreat to prepare for 
their reception of the Sacrament of Holy Eucharist.  Their retreat 
is scheduled for Saturday April 23 rd from 9:00am until 
12:00pm  at the Fr. Garrity Center. Parents can drop off and pick 
up their children at the Fr. Garrity Center.     
 

PSR 
 

Our last Littles PSR session will be Sunday April 24th. 
 
Our last class of the PSR year will be Monday May 2nd.  We will 
have our Closing Mass on Monday May 9th.  There will be a End 
of Year celebration in the Fr. Garrity Center after Mass.  Please 
plan on attending with your students. 
 

REO Website  
 

The REO website (www.stmarysbereareo.org) is no longer ac-
tive!   
 
We’ll have more information on where we’re going in the next 
few weeks. 

St. Mary Catholic 
School News Corner 
 
 Educating the Mind, Nurturing the Soul 
       Mr. Andrew Carner, Principal  

Sometimes just some extra one-on-one time can make the differ-
ence in a child’s day.  Dozens of St. Mary’s Preschool students and 
their mothers can attest to that after spending just a little time to-
gether eating breakfast before a hectic weekend began.  This past 
Saturday, moms and their children enjoyed Muffins with Mom as a 
special thank you for all moms do for us.  The general consensus 
from our moms was that it was a nice little event to start off the 
day and weekend.  
 
As part of the SMS Stewardship Program our Fifth Grade 
students are currently collecting “Snack Food” items to donate to 
the Youth Challenge Program later this month.  Items needed in-
clude:  juice boxes, granola bars, and individual packs of crackers, 
raisins, and Chex Mix. 
 
We are beginning to plan for our Eighth Grade graduation.  
For 20 years St. Mary’s has been fortunate to be able to provide 
financial scholarships to four of our graduating students that are 
going on to a Catholic high school.  St. Mary’s School can only 
continue to provide this opportunity to our graduating students 
with your help.  All donations are tax deductible and your generos-
ity is greatly appreciated and you will be mentioned in our gradua-
tion program. 
 
This past Monday our First Grade students, along with several 
parent chaperones, attended the Cleveland Museum of Natural 
History.  Students had time to visit the planetarium, observatory, 
discovery center, and the wildlife center and woods garden high-
lighting native Ohio, including bobcats, river otters, and birds of 
prey.  Needless to say, they were quite busy! 
 
Last week our Third grade class attended a fieldtrip to the Lake 
Erie Nature & Science Center.  Students had the opportunity to 
attend two special programs that the center offers, Habitats of Ohio 
and Phases of the Moon.  In Habitats of Ohio, students learned 
what makes up a habitat.  They met a variety of live animals and 
learned about their habitats and focused on the plants, animals, and 
habitats of Ohio.  They then hiked through Huntington Reservation, 
using activities to investigate local habitats first-hand.  In Phases of 
the Moon students watch the moon as it revolves around earth cre-
ating its phases as they learn the mechanics of solar and lunar eclip-
ses.  Mrs. Egan and her chaperones heard many students saying, 
“Wow, now we get it!” as they suddenly realized how easy it is to 
understand. 
 
Important Dates to Remember: 
04/18/16  -  Right to Read Week Begins 
  “    “    “  -  All School Mass / 1:50p.m. 
04/20/16   - Kdg. “A” fieldtrip–Chase Bank / 9:50a.m.  
  “    “    “  -   Gr. 2 Parent/Student Sacramental Mtg. / 6:30p.m. 
04/21/16   -  Kdg. “B” fieldtrip-Chase Bank / 9:50a.m. 
04/22/16 -    Gr. 7 fieldtrip – Cleveland Food Bank / 9:30a.m. 
04/22/16   -   1:50p.m.  All School Prayer Service with  
                            Fr. John Pickwa 
04/23/16   -   1st Communion Family Retreat/REO  
                            9:00am-12:30(FGC) 



 
The Marian Circle of St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church 
presents an evening with Dr. Mary Hilaire (Sally) 
Tavenner, Author, Educator and Public Speaker.  Dr. 
Tavenner shares her vast knowledge of St. Elizabeth 
Ann Seton’s life, her canonization and documented 
miracles, as well as personal experiences, anecdotes 
and information unique to Mother Seton.  Join us: 
 

Friday April 29th 
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church 

25801 Royalton Road 
Columbia Station, OH 

 
Doors open at 6:00pm -  
Coronation of Mary begins at 6:30pm.   
 
The evening includes a delicious dinner of soups and 
salad, rustic bread and butter, desserts, coffee and 
teas.  Cost for the evening is $5.00 or three canned 
goods to benefit the Second Harvest food Pantry.  
Reservations are required by calling (440) 236-5095 

Ladies Spring Event 
The Edwardian Players are presenting: 

 
Friday & Saturday April 22nd & 
23rd at 7:30pm and Sunday April 
24th at 3:00pm. 
 
St. Edward High School  
13500 Detroit Ave. 
Lakewood, OH   
 
For more information, please call 
(216) 221-0793, extension 201.   

 
Winner of the tony “Triple Crown” for Best Musical, Best 
Score and Best Book, Avenue Q School Edition tells the 
timeless story of a recent college grad named Princeton who 
moves into a shabby New York apartment.  He soon discov-
ers this is not your ordinary neighborhood.  Together, 
Princeton and his new-found friends struggle to find jobs, 
dates and their ever-elusive purpose in life. 
The authors of Avenue Q created this special edition, which 
maintains the dramatic and comedic integrity of the original, 
while editing it to make it appropriate for high school audi-
ences, some material may not be appropriate for younger 
students.   

Edwardian Players present 

 
Get Ready for Summer!  Vacation Bible School is back 
with a new date and theme!  Join St. Adalbert Parish as 
the host for VBS in the cluster parishes (St. Mary’s, Be-
rea and St. Mary of the Falls)  June 13-17, 2016 from 
9:00am—12:00noon.  Planning will begin in April.  If 
you are a teen or adult interested in volunteering please 
contact Annette Klanac at (440) 234-6830 ext. 247 or 
email: aklanac@saintadalbertparish.org.  
 
Registrations available April 11th at 
www.saintadalbertparish.org or through each parish’s 
PSR and School Programs.  Don’t miss out on the ad-
venture of a lifetime! 

Vacation Bible School 

 
Friday, April 22 

Dinner Buffet 6:30pm 
Show 8:00pm 

(St. Mary of the Falls Church) 
 
Relive the days of the Rat Pack and others through 
song in a live show! 
 
Tickets available daily at St. Mary of the Falls Parish 
Office. 
 
Advance Tickets:  $20/Adult; $18/Senior (65+) 
At the Door:  $25/person (no discount) 
Price includes buffet dinner, beer, wine, soft drinks, 
dessert and coffee. 

The Rat Pack … and More 


